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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

As a resident of ID and a concerned citizen I strongly request that you support the 'No Action Alternative' that

does not allow any mining, ore processing, or related activities.  The risks to our healthy, clean, free-flowing

rivers, and all the constituents who benefit from them (e.g., fish, wildlife, humans, etc.), is simply too great to

allow short-term profits from gold mining activities to take place.  Risks include potentially catastrophic impacts to

sensitive, threatened, and endangered species; water quality, recreation, human health, and recreational

opportunities and the economies they support.  In short, please protect Idaho's natural resources and stop the

Stibnite Gold Project.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Andre Kohler

403 S 10th Ave

Pocatello, ID 83201


